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FROM: David Gill, Parks and Recreation Director 

DATE: June 28, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Donation of $11,357.41 for youth camp scholarships 

 

Recommendation: 

 

Accept this report and funding resolution and set for a public hearing. 

 

Discussion 

The New Hampshire Charitable Foundation has supported the departments youth camp scholarship 

program for many years and this year the amount is $11,357.41. With this generous donation the 

department will continue to offer scholarships for children in need to attend our numerous camps. I 

would like to thank the New Hampshire Charitable Foundation for their generous support. 
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